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KINGSVIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL 
18909 KINGSVIEW ROAD, GERMANTOWN, MD 20874 

TEL: 240-740-7130 ~ FAX: 301-601-4610 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Please mark your calendars for the following upcoming events: 

Kingsview Close-Up - This is an opportunity to meet the Kingsview MS administrative team.   

▪ Tuesday, August 16, 2022, 6:30 pm- 7:30 pm at the Manchester Farm Community Center for the Dr. 

Ronald E. McNair Elementary School community. 

▪ Wednesday, August 17, 2022, 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm at the Woodcliffe Clubhouse for the Spark M. 

Matsunaga Elementary School community.  

▪ Thursday, August 18, 2022, 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm at a location to be determined for the Great Seneca Creek 

Elementary School community. 

 

Northwest Cluster Back-to-School Fair will on Saturday, August 20, 2022, from 10:00 am -1:00 pm at 

Northwest High School.  

 

Our annual New Student Orientation will be Thursday, August 25th from 8:15 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  Incoming 

6th grade students, as well as 7th and 8th grade students new to the Kingsview MS building, are encouraged to 

participate to learn about the school and to ensure a smooth transition on the first day.  This is NOT a drop-in 

event.  All students who participate will be expected to remain in school for the entire orientation.  MCPS 

busses will be running on a modified half-day schedule.  This is only available for those students who are eligible 

to ride the MCPS bus on a regular basis.  Parents can drop off their child no earlier than 8:00 a.m.  and pick up 

their child no later than 12:15 p.m.  

 

We are also offering a New Parent Orientation for incoming 6th grade parents, as well as 7th and 8th grade parents 

new to the Kingsview MS building on Thursday, August 26th from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. The orientation will 

provide a basic overview about what to expect in middle school.   

 

The FIRST day of school will be Monday, August 29, 2022. Students should be dropped off no earlier than 

7:50 a.m. and no later than 8:05 a.m.  Students should be picked up by 3:15 p.m.  Staff members are not 

available before 7:50 a.m. and after 3:15 p.m. to supervise students. 

 

Our annual Back-to-School Night will be held on Thursday, September 8th 

5:30 – 6:15 p.m.      After-School Activities Fair in the cafeteria (for all grades) 

5:30 – 6:15 p.m.      Health Education Information Fair in the gym (for 7th – 8th grade) 

6:30 – 8:30 p.m. Classroom Visits (for all grades) 

A virtual option will also be available for parents who are unable to attend Back-to-School Night in person.  

Additional details will be provided later this month. 

 

*Dates are subject to change 

 


